IANUARY 2010 ISSUE 01



SAMA MONTHLY





"After silence, that which comes nearest to expressing the inexpressible is music."
-Aldous Huxley

Welcome to San Antonio Music Academy's First Monthly Newsletter

San Antonio Music Academy's (SAMA) newsletters are designed to keep you up to date on current events, recitals, and any new offers that are available to you as students and parents.

Thank you for your understanding as we continue to do renovations though out the studio. We are trying our best to create an environment to be proud of and one that you can enjoy.

Please note that SAMA is now accepting Mastercard, Visa, American Express, and Discover. For your convenience, we also offer recurring billing so you won't forget to make your tuition payment, thus avoiding any late fees.

We are happy to announce that any families with more than one student enrolled can now claim a 10% discount each month off their tuition of lesser value.

Any student who refers a friend who enrolls will receive a 10% discount off their next month's tuition for each referral. So be sure to tell your friends.

Thanks to everyone for making this transition as smooth as possible. We are looking forward to serving you this year. Please let us know if there is any thing we can do to make your experience with San Antonio Music Academy even more enjoyable.





